
 

 

16 December 2022 

Child Sexual Abuse 

Dear Julie, 

During recent discussions about our forward work plan, we discussed concerns raised with us by 

stakeholders in our strategic priorities consultation about child sexual abuse. We are aware of the 

work that is currently ongoing by the Welsh Government to develop a new Child Sexual Abuse Plan, 

as well as the recent publication of the UK wide Independent Inquiry report into Child Sexual Abuse. 

To ensure that any work we do is timely and adds value, please could you provide outline the likely 

timescales for production and publication of the new Plan? We would also appreciate further 

information on how you will take account of the Independent Inquiry’s findings in the development of 

the new action plan and also the Welsh Government’s own Preventing and responding to child 

sexual abuse: delivery report This information will help inform our future decisions on our work 

programme.  

We would appreciate a response by Wednesday 18 January. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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